26557 Civic Centre Rd.
Keswick, Ontario L4P 3G1

905-476-4301

GEORGINA Operations and Infrastructure Department

Sept. 16, 2024
Notice to residents

RE: Upcoming inspection and survey work
Dear resident/occupant,

The Town of Georgina is pleased to announce the initiation of a project to enhance the streetscape and
upgrade the infrastructure along a section of High Street in downtown Sutton. This initiative is part of our
ongoing efforts to beautify the area and improve the functionality and appearance of the downtown Business
Improvement Area (BIA).

This project focuses on two main objectives:

1. Streetscape improvements: Enhancing the
aesthetic appeal and commercial attractiveness of
e 1 ‘ Pk (/20N High Street through modern streetscaping.
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A X The Town has engaged CIMA Canada Inc. (CIMA+) as
the engineering consultant to lead the design phase of

this project. The design work is expected to be
M completed by 2025.

Survey work:

As part of the design process, CIMA+’s survey team will be conducting field inspections and site surveys along
High Street. These activities may require access to areas on or adjacent to your property for measurement
purposes only. No other disruption is expected as part of this work.

Scheduled dates:

Survey and inspection work is planned to occur the week of Sept. 30, weather permitting.

We appreciate your cooperation and understanding as we work to improve our community. Should you have
any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact us or visit:
georgina.ca/HighStreet.
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